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Hydro Line 2 Dismantlement 
consultation to begin 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
(Kahnawake – 5, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community that a consultation 
process will soon begin for lot owners and land users of a nine (9) 
kilometer stretch of land referred to as Hydro-Québec Line 2, which is 
scheduled for demolition/removal. 
  
Please note that an independent Kahnawà:ke company, PlanIT 
Consulting & Communications, has been contracted by Hydro Quebec 
and AECOM to administer the consultation. The company has issued a 
press release to provide details on its plan. 
  
The results of the consultation will be turned over to the MCK upon 
completion. 
  
For more information, please contact Charleen Schurman of PlanIT 
Consulting & Communications at 514-797-8076 or at 
info@planitkahnawake.ca. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Public Relations Officer  
450- 632-7500 ext 63254 
mckmedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Veronica Leborgne 
General Manager of 
Lands 
450-638-8244 
____________________
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Territory 
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As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
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Unit 
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